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Federal election inquiry public hearings continue 
The Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters will hold a public hearing today as part of its 
inquiry into the 2013 Federal election. The Committee will take evidence from the Australian 
Electoral Commission. 

The Committee will hear from the Electoral Commissioner, Mr Tom Rogers, on the AEC’s 
continuing reform work relating to the events of the 2013 election. 

Details of the hearing are as follows:  

Wednesday, 4 March 2015, 10.30am – 12:00pm 

Committee Room 2R1  

Parliament House, Canberra 

A program is available at the Committee website. Proceedings will be broadcast at 
http://www.aph.gov.au/News_and_Events/Watch_Parliament. 

 

Media inquiries: contact Andrew Hallam on 0404 043 764 (Office of Tony Smith MP). 
For information on the inquiry: contact the Secretariat on (02) 6277 2374, email 
em@aph.gov.au or visit the Committee website at http://www.aph.gov.au/em  
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